
From: Kristen Johnson <kristenmcfann@icloud.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/8/2016 10:50:48 AM
Subject: Question from media re: cyber threat

Hey Chaney!

I got your email from my friend Bridget Wyant. I'm a freelance producer with Good Morning America 
based in Mount Pleasant, SC. We have a crew here from New York covering the storm. Wanted to 
see if I could get more details on the cyber threat Gov. Haley mentioned in the last news conference. 
Is there anyone in Charleston who we could interview about it? If not, could I get more information 
about how/where the threat was discovered...and what people show watch for? 

Thank you!

Kristen 

Kristen McFann
Producer/ABC News
kristenmcfann@icloud.com
843.614.7264 (direct)
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